Seal Clarifies That
Klum Did Not Cheat

Heidi

By Nicole Weintraub
After seven years of marriage Heidi Klum and Seal called it
quits in January, with Klum officially filing for divorce in
April. According to People, Seal would like to clear the air
and state that Klum was not cheating on him whilst they were
together. In a statement he had made prior in an interview,
rumors spread that Klum had cheated on Seal with her bodyguard
Martin Kirsten. Seal sets the record straight by explaining
the statement in his interview by claiming that they are
separated, but still legally married. Photos of Klum and her
bodyguard vacationing surfaced and Seal said he expected her
to “have shown a little more class…before deciding to
fornicate with the help.”
What are some ways to know that your partner is being
unfaithful?
Cupid’s Advice:
Being in a relationship, no one wants to find out that the
person they trust the most is the one that is hurting them.
Here are a few tricks on how to find out if your partner is
being unfaithful:
1. Hot and cold: If your relationship has been on the rocks or
unstable recently, that could be a huge clue that your partner
is experiencing a wandering eye. When we are not happy in
current relationships whether it be due to the spark dulling
or constant arguments, we tend to look elsewhere to see if we
are missing out on anything. Keep an eye out for your partner
being out of tune with you emotionally and keeping you out of

their schedule.
2. Excuses, excuses: Honesty is one of the most important
ingredients in a healthy relationship. When you start hearing
excuse after excuse, it’s time to start looking for more
clues. One late night at the office is understandable, but
when the same excuse comes up over and over again, chances are
it’s not just an excuse anymore.
3. Sudden changes: Sudden changes in mood, behavior and
scheduling may be indicators that your partner is unfaithful.
Constant canceling and postponing plans that your partner has
with you is a red flag. It may be a sign that your partner is
seeing someone else, or it may be a warning that the spark is
dulling in your relationship.
Have you found your partner being unfaithful? What red flags
did you find? Share your comments below.

